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Ms. Davis,

Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 11:10 AM
'Amanda.Davis@dvn.com'

RE: RE: Cotton Draw Unit 18 Fed Com 1H, DOR: 12/22/2018

It has come to my attention that an error has been made on the OCD’s end regarding the D1 release tracking
numbers. The release at the Cotton Draw Unit 18 Fed Com 1H site on December 22, 2018 was inadvertently assigned
two RP numbers; 1RP-5501 and 1RP-5493. Please disregard the 1RP-5493 number and use the 1RP-5501 tracking
number in the future for this event. The 1RP-5493 event will be closed and can be disregarded on your end.

Thanks so much,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



